
IX Meeting of A.A. Nikolsky Herpetological Society
(International Conference) 

First Announcement 

Dear colleagues! 

A.M. Nikolsky Herpetological Society will hold a triennial Meeting at the Tsiolkovsky 
Kaluga State University from Oсtober 7 – 12, 2024. The conference program will 
include plenary lectures, oral and poster presentations, as well as workshops on 
various problems of herpetology. The conference is planned to consider different 
approaches to the study of systematics and evolutionary biology, ecology and ethology, 
distribution and biogeography, morphology and paleontology, zoo-culture, and 
research history of amphibians and reptiles. 

Сonference languages: Russian and English. 
No Registration Fee. 
1 June 2024 – last day for registration. 



IX Herpetological Meeting is dedicated to 100th anniversary 
of the birth of Ilya Sergeevich Darevsky (1924-2009),  

the first president of the Nikolsky Herpetological Society  
and 300th anniversary of the Russian Academy of Sciences 



REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Please, complete this form and email it to the conference organizers, at: 

darevskia@yandex.ru 

 
Author(s) and Title of Presentation Example: Skorinov Dmitry Vladimirovich 

(Institute of Cytology RAS, 
skorinovd@yandex.ru), Mazanaeva 
Lyudmila Feyzulaevna (Daghestan State 
University, mazanaev@mail.ru), 
Askenderov Azim Daniyalovich (Daghestan 
State University, askenderov@mail.ru), 
Rakitskaya Tatyana Aleksandrovna 
(National ITMO Research University, 
Rakitskayata@gmail.com), Litvinchuk 
Spartak Nikolaevich (Institute of Cytology 
RAS, litvinchukspartak@yandex.ru) 
Hybridization and distribution status of 
the cryptic species of green toads 
(Bufotes) in Daghestan 

Author’s Name and Surname To be completed for each author 
Date of birth To be completed for each author 
Academic degree To be completed for each author 
Phone Number To be completed for each author 
Oral presentation / Poster presentation 

 

 

 
All conference papers will be available at: https://www.zin.ru/conferences/IXsGO_2024 
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